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On October 29, 2022, Shine City Project cleaned up at the corner of Las Vegas Boulevard and Windmill 

Lane! Our team of seven volunteers helped to pick up an assortment of items that mostly came from 

places that were nearby such as 7-Eleven, CVS Pharmacy, and Starbucks.  

 

Some of the more common items were plastic water bottles, fountain cups, alcohol bottles, and Starbucks 

splash sticks.  

 

 
 

We also found some unusual items such as a car seat controller and an application document for domestic 

violence. One of our volunteers even found a one-dollar bill! At the end of the service project, our 

volunteers filled up seven bags of trash! 


